
Dear Year 12 Student & Parent/Carer 
 
AS Results Day Thursday 17th August 
 
Results Day for Year 12 students is ‘remote’ this year. Please make arrangements to access your Hwb email 
address in order to receive your results.  We will email your results to you on your Hwb School email account 
from 9.00am.  You can log into your Hwb email account from the homepage of the HWB website.  

Hwb(gov.wales)  
 
If you require your Hwb password to be re-set, please contact Mrs Mills before Wednesday 16th August on 
Sam.Mills@monmouth.schoolsedu.org.uk.  Clearly state your name, form and your Hwb username.  Passwords 
will be re-set on Wednesday and you will be notified, ready for Results Day on Thursday.  
 
Post Results Services 
 
The Post Results Service deadlines for making applications to the WJEC are as follows: 

 

 

 

There are fees associated with the services above payment of which must be made before the applications are 
finalised with the Exam Board. The fees will be set up on ParentPay for ease of payment.  A consent form must be 
signed by you before an enquiry about results can be made on your behalf.  
 
If you wish to make an application for any of the above Post Result Services or if you have any queries regarding 
your results we would recommend that you speak to your teacher or the Subject Leader as soon as possible.  They 
will be able to discuss your results with you and help you decide if an application is appropriate.  If you are unable 
to speak to a member of teaching staff then please contact the Examinations Officer by email who will be able to 
offer you further advice.  Mrs S Roach, Examinations Officer sarah.roach@monmouth.schoolsedu.org.uk  
 
Post Results Advice and Guidance Day at MCS                    9.30am – 12.00pm Thursday 31st August  
 
An opportunity to discuss your Year 12 results and future pathways with members of the Sixth Form and School 
Senior Leadership Team, prior to the start of term.  Careers Wales will be present to advise on Apprenticeship, 
Employment and Training opportunities for school leavers. There will be parking available in the bus bay.  It is 
important to take this opportunity so you can receive appropriate advice and guidance about course choices 
based on your results.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
C Guest (Mrs) 
Director of Sixth Form Studies 
Monmouth Comprehensive School 
Telephone 01600 775184 (Sixth Form Office) 
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